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Caloundra Health Service café gets new look  

The new-look Mary Rose Café at Caloundra Health Service (CHS) was unveiled today 
Friday (14 June 2019). 

Following the $17 million redevelopment of CHS facility, the Caloundra Hospital Auxiliary 
decided to fund the refurbishment of the café to go with the blend of the redevelopment.

Operated by the Caloundra Hospital Auxiliary, the café is just one of the ways the Auxiliary 
raises funds for CHS. 

Since its establishment in 1981, the Caloundra Hospital Auxiliary has raised more than $2 
million for CHS. 

CHS Director of Nursing/Facility Manager Dave Johnson, thanked the Caloundra Hospital 
Auxiliary members for their tireless efforts. 

More than 250 dedicated volunteers of the Caloundra Hospital Auxiliary have raised funds 
over the past 35 years to support the patients and staff of the CHS. 

“Each and every volunteer should feel rightly proud of the difference they have made and 
continue to make in the support of the delivery of the healthcare to our community,” Mr 
Johnson said. 

Auxiliary president Claudine Hagan said their volunteers were dedicated to supporting 
patients in any way they could. 
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